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DISTRICT CHAIRMAN’S CHAT NOVEMBER 2019 
 

I always enjoy reading monthly newsletters from Clubs. Reading Napier’s newsletter this week I 
learnt they have a big reason to celebrate at their meeting on 4TH November. It’s 83 years since the 
IW Club of Napier began! CONGRATULATIONS Napier for your commitment and contribution to your 
community and Inner Wheel. 
DISTRICT DAY: 
Thank you to all who made the effort to travel to District Day in Matamata three weeks ago. Many 
were hosted and able to attend the evening before to enjoy dinner and chat. We will do the same 
the evening of May 15th, before our final District Day on 16th May 2020.Lets make the 16th a time of 
CELEBRATION! Put your thinking caps on. The District Committee welcome suggestions. 
 

 
Photo: District Dinner held in Matamata 04.10.19  
 
OCTOBER DISTRICT DAY: Was full of ideas and encouragement. 
We were encouraged by a variety of speakers, all with great ideas we can implement. 
We were encouraged and given many ideas on ways to ALL be involved and share the load. 
We were encouraged to keep business to an absolute minimum (committees doing the business) 
leaving time for a speaker and importantly to chat with each other. 
We were encouraged to share ideas, what’s happening and successes of our Clubs in newsletters. 
Also using info on  www.innerwheel.org.nz and www.internationalinnerwheel.org  
We were encouraged to look at PROJECT REVIVE, using the tools to gain and retain new members. 
We were encouraged to think about taking a turn on our Club committees, to learn about the roles 
that always need to be filled to keep Clubs going because…” Together we can”. 
 
                                  ENJOY YOUR NOVEMBER MEETINGS. 

                                                   Vera 

http://www.innerwheel.org.nz/
http://www.internationalinnerwheel.org/

